
 
Garden House Swimming Gala 

Wednesday 26th February 
 

On Wednesday 26th February the FHB swimming squad combined with the FHG swimming squad 

to compete at the annual Garden House swimming event held at Queen Mother Sports Center. Boys 

and girls from Year 3 up to Year 6 competed in the event and all our swimmers were entered into an 

individual and team event on the day.  

 

There were stand out performances in their respective events for the following boys: 

Year 3 - Matteo and Antoni   

Year 4 Luca and Alessandro  

Year 5 Noah B and Alexander 

Year 6 Jake, Felix and Hamish  

 

While in the relays again all our boys and girls swam with conviction, keeping the overall team result 

very competitive. It came down to the final squad relay of 2 boys and 2 girls from each year group to 

decide the final overall result. The boys would, for the first time, win the squad race and help Falkner 

House Boys and Falkner House Girls come first equal. 

 

Well done to all swimmers from both FHB and FHG squads!  

 

 


